## **WE WISH TO ACKNOWLEDGE**

## FIREBOMBER PUBLICATIONS

FOR THE \$200.00 DONATION IN JULY 2006

### TO THE

## ASSOCIATED AIRTANKER PILOTS MEMORIAL TRUST FUND

May you know that the Associated Airtanker Pilots Memorial Trust Fund will use the money from the donations to aid the families of our fallen comrades.

Perhaps when the P.S.O.B. bill in Congress is passed then the need for personal donations will no longer be so important, but at this time the personal donations are the main support of the Associated Airtanker Pilots Memorial Trust Fund.

We as the trustees wish to thank you on behalf of the AAP and their AAPMTF.

The AAPMTF is a non-profit organization and is a qualified IRS/FTB charitable d eduction.

Federal ID No. 80-0008891 IRC Sec. 501(c)(3)-509(c)(1)

Sincerely, Ron Thomas & Gabby Newhart, Trustees



900 2nd Street, N.E. Suite 303 Washington, D.C. 20002 (202) 371-1277 FAX (202) 682-FIRE Website: www.cfsi.org

> Senator John McCain Honorary Chairman

Senator Paul Sarbanes Honorary Co-Chairman

Senator Joseph Biden Honorary Co-Chairman

Senator Ben Nighthorse Campbell Honorary Co-Chairman

> Congressman Robert Andrews Honorary Co-Chairman

Congressman Sherwood Boehlert Honorary Co-Chairman

> Congressman Steny Hoyer Honorary Co-Chairman

> Congressman Curt Weldon Honorary Co-Chairman

> > William Jenaway
> > President

Louis J. Amabili M.H. Jim Estepp Arthur Glatfelter Robert Barraclough Board Members

William M. Webb Executive Director

## CONGRESSIONAL FIRE SERVICES INSTITUTE

July 22, 2004

Michael Archer Firebomber Publications P.O. Box 128 Glendora, CA 91740

Dear Mr. Archer;

Thank you for your recent support of the CFSI 2004 Silent Auction. The Firehouse Expo was a real success, and the silent auction was able to raise over \$4,000 for the Congressional Fire Services Institute (CFSI). Thank you once again for making your donation of the 5 signed copies of Firestorm. Your support is greatly appreciated.

Without your continued help with all of our fundraising events, CFSI would not be able to continue their goal to educate Members of Congress about fire and life safety issues. These added funds will help to promote and pay for two functions with the congressional staffs on the Capitol Hill at the end of August. CFSI will be sponsoring a CPR training day on Capitol Hill as well as a Ride Along program with DC area fire stations.

Thank you once again for your help with furthering fire service legislation and initiatives. We look forward to a great future in working your organization. Please mark you calendars for next year's 17<sup>th</sup> Annual National Fire and Emergency Services Dinner. It will be held at the Hilton Washington on Thursday, April 7<sup>th</sup>, 2005.

Sincerely,

Alex Bryant

Director of Development

**CFSI** 



#### Officers Chair

Stephen Kimatian
Vice Chair
Frederick B. Parker, Jr., M.D.
President
Gregory L. Eastwood, M.D.
Treasurer
Vincent F. Spina
Assistant Treasurer
Daniel T. Accordino
Gerald A. Pollock
Secretary
Dodie Vlassis

Directors

Enrico M. Camporesi, M.D. Gail Cowley Donald A. Denton Laurence M. Harris Kevin R. Jost Joseph L. LaLonde III Orrin B. MacMurray, P.E. Kerry A. Mannion Louis G. Marcoccia, Ed.D. Paul P. Mello Cornelius B. Murphy, Jr., Ph.D. Taylor H. Obold Colleen E. O'Leary, M.D. Louis M. Orr Joseph J. Romano Libby R. Rubenstein Thomas G. Young Maureen C. Zupan

Ex-Officio

Kenneth L. Barker, Ph.D.
Hugh W. Bonner, Ph.D.
Steven C. Brady, M.B.A.
Laurie Clark
Mark S. Erlebacher, M.D.
Deborah Meech
Ben Moore III, M.H.A.
Maxwell M. Mozell, Ph.D.
Steven J. Scheinman, M.D.
Mary Ann Shaw
Elvira Szigeti, Ph.D., R.N.
Ronald R. Young, M.B.A.

#### Emeritus

William F. Allyn, Jr. Claude J. Incaudo Robert B. King, M.D. Eric Mower Robert E. Pietrafesa II William J. Williams, M.D.

Staff

Vice President Eileen M. Pezzi, M.P.A.



June 24, 2004

Firebomber Publications PO Box 128 Glendora, CA 91740

Dear Friends:

The SUNY Upstate Medical University is extremely grateful for your gift of \$140.00, designated to The Clark Burn Fund for Patients at the Upstate Medical University Foundation.

We consider ourselves fortunate to have the support of people who have a sincere commitment to the Central New York community. With your gift, we are able to continue providing quality patient care, medical education, and biomedical research. Please accept my personal thank you for your vital contribution.

Sincerely,

Eileen M. Pezzi, M.P.A. Vice President for Development

P.S. This letter serves as your receipt for tax purposes. No goods or services were provided. 2004-284

750 East Adams Street • Syracuse, NY 13210-2375 • Phone (315) 464-4416 • Fax (315) 464-4819 http://isupport.upstate.edu

# California State Firefighters' Association, Inc.

2701 K Street, Suite 201 · Sacramento, CA 95816-5113 · (916) 446-9880 · (800) 451-CSFA · Fax (916) 446-9889

www.csfa.net

"CSFA: A Strong and United Voice."

March 12, 2004

Organized
November 10, 1922

Michael Archer, Publisher Firebomber Publications PO Box 128 Glendora, CA 91740

Dear Michael,

We have received your contribution of \$100.00 in support of the *CSFA Disaster Relief Fund*. The CSFA Historical Society is managing this fund; a long established 501(c)(3) organization. Your charitable contributions are tax deductible. On behalf of the California State Firefighters' Association (CSFA) and the CSFA Historical Society board of directors, we thank you for your generous contribution. For tax purposes, the Federal ID number is 94-3188766.

The recent California wildfires have been devastating to the lives of many Californians. The victims returned from emergency shelters only to find their homes completely destroyed. CSFA has created the *CSFA Disaster Relief Fund* to help those who were injured in the line of duty and those who experienced detrimental damage to their homes, property, communities or fire departments.

Thank you again for your generous contribution.

Sincerely,

Rhonda Suddenberg Rhonda Sudderberg CSFA Bookkeeper



## Glendale Firefighters and Family Assistance Fund, Inc.

421 Oak Street, Glendale, CA 91204 • FIN 95-4869311

May 19, 2006

Firebomber Publications P.O. Box 128 Glendora, CA 91740

Dear Firebomber Publications,

On behalf of all the members of the Glendale Fire Department, I would like to thank you for your generous \$100 donation to the *Glendale Firefighter's & family Assistance Fund*.

The gift you have sent will be added to an account established that now has over \$60,000 thanks to the many generous people and groups such as yourselves. This fund was established to assist families of Glendale Firefighters who have been injured or have lost a loved one in the line of duty. Once again, thank you for your donation and support of the Glendale Fire Department and your continued commitment to our Community.

Sincerely,

Anthony Arellanes

President

Michael

Thank you so much for your generous donation of 188.00. And thanks too for your support to the Maryland State too for your support to the Maryland State. Fremans association's annual Convention.

Respectfully Uglie Donaldson

	169	une	104				No.	36
R	eceine	n of W	lichae	1 arch	EIGH	nehos	nher	Pulis
	ONE	Hung	PRED B	EIGHTY	EIGH	7 —	00	_Dollars
Nor	DONA	TION	000	Z OF	PRO	reed:	5 TO	msfa
Previo	us Bala		0		,			
Amou	nt Paid	\$_	188,00	2 -1	11.1.	y a		Gon &
Balan	re Due	8_	0	那里人	vyne	601	maio	son g



16825 South Seton Avenue Post Office Drawer 498 Emmitsburg, MD 21727

(301) 447-1365 phone (301) 447-1645 fax www.firehero.org firehero@erols.com

September 7, 2004

Michael Archer Firebomber Publications P.O. Box 128 Glendora, CA 91740

Dear Mr. Archer:

Thank you for your recent check in the amount of \$210.00 to the National Fallen Firefighters Foundation for royalties from the sale of your novel, *Firestorm*. The National Fallen Firefighters Foundation is a nonprofit, tax-exempt, Section 501(c)(3) organization. We greatly appreciate your thoughtfulness and will use the funds for programs to help honor America's fire heroes and assist their families in rebuilding their lives.

The National Fallen Firefighters Foundation provides year-round support programs for the survivors of all firefighters who gave their lives in service to their communities. Scholarships help children and spouses with postsecondary and vocational studies. Peer support programs match survivors so they receive ongoing emotional support from someone who truly understands.

The Foundation works to make sure families know about and receive all of the benefits to which they are entitled. Most of all, we provide emotional support for as long as it is needed. We continue to stay in touch with their survivors. For more information on family programs, please visit www.firehero.org.

Thank you again for remembering America's fallen fire heroes and their families.

Sincerely,

Chief Ronald Jon Siarnicki

Executive Director

Executive Director	Officers	Board of Directors	Advisory Committee		
Chief Ronald Jon Siarnicki	Hal Bruno, Chairman ABC News-Retired	Mary Ann Gibbons Maryland State	Harold Schaitberger International Association of	Chief Mike Chiaramonte Volunteer Chief Officer Section-IAFC	
	Gerard Scannell, Vice Chairman	Firemen's Association	Fire Fighters		
Managing Diseases	National Safety Council-Emeritus	Art Glatfelter Glatfelter Insurance Group	Philip C. Stittleburg National Volunteer Fire Council	Vina Drennan Fire Service Survivor	
Managing Director	Seth Statler, Treasurer	Steve Robinson	Susan Watkins	Chief Mario Trevino	
Mary G. Ellis	U. S. Department of Treasury	State of Nevada	State Farm Fire and Casualty Co.	Metro Chief Section-IAFC	



## **Novato Fire Protection District**

www.novatofire.org

7025 Redwood Boulevard Novato, CA 94945-4101 (415) 878-2690 Fax (415) 878-2660

December 22, 2003

On behalf of the families of Steven Rucker, Doug McDonald, Shawn Kreps, Barrett Smith, the members of the Novato Fire Protection District and its Board of Directors, and the Novato Professional Firefighters' Association, we would like to express our gratitude for your care and concern following the Cedar Fire Tragedy.

Your thoughtfulness and generosity was deeply appreciated by all of us during this very difficult time.

Your contributions and support have helped ease the pain of losing a member of the Novato Fire Family, and will most certainly speed the recovery of Captain McDonald.

Once again, on behalf of the entire Novato Fire Family, thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Farhad Mansourian

President

Novato Fire Protection District Board

Michael Hughes

Nearse AUSH

President

Novato Professional Firefighters' Association